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" #Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Connission
Washingtor., D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Technical Specification Change Request No. 91
License Amendment Fee

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to our letter dated December 22, 1981, please find enclosed a check
in the amount of four thousand dollars (34,000). This license amendment fee
is submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 170.22 and represents payment for
your review of our Technical Specification Change Request No. 91.

Very truly yours,

. W 0 o^ A
David G. Mardis
Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Mardis(W02)N37-1
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